
March 9th, 2006 7:00 pm 
 
Present were: 
Jim Faustina 
Susan Faustina 
Robert Hamilton 
Sandy Allen 
Susan Kennedy 
Rich Jones 
Dick Kinnier 
Rebecca Lohman 
Stephanie Allen 
Kevin Kelly 
 
Approved minutes from Feb 2006. 
 
Handed out was a new WPS business card with information.  
 
We made changes on the newsletter draft from Stephanie. 
 
John Dobson handed out GA Days rough draft. 
May board meeting will be dedicated to GA days. 
 
Mukilteo lighthouse project was launched and around Mukilteo will be lighthouses 
painted and decorated to represent community businesses. It is celebrating 100 years of 
the Mukilteo lighthouse. Each lighthouse is $1500.00. Stephanie Allen to lead the 
lighthouse for WPA. Put out a call to anyone creative to help with lighthouse.  
 
Renewal process has had one meeting and is declared a work in progress. There will be 
no first free year, the first year is 31.00 and after that $40.00 a year. There will be no 
prorating and if you renew September or later that will roll into the new year. Dick K. 
will be redoing the applications.  
 
March 18th is the State planning retreat in Wenatchee. Several from Paine Field will 
attend.  
 
Committee Reports 
 
Jim Faustina: Seminars are done until September. 
Susan Faustina:  
Kevin Kelly: Aviation Academy has 27 students. 
Rich Jones: 
Dick Kinnier: Flightline is doing a cross check for fuel discount. Paine Field is 0.25 with 
BP Card. 
Rebecca Lohman: 
Sandy Allen: Working on September hangar party. 



Stephanie Allen: Newsletter is full. Ads are free to WPA members.  Building a library of 
reserve articles for future places in newsletter. 
Susan Kennedy: 
Jerry Blanchard: role in April meeting? It is decided that a search and rescue position is 
not needed.  
 
Dave  Wagoner: State law states that the airport can not lease land for tie downs unless 
they have “N” numbers. 
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